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Sainsbury development N21

I wish to register my objections to the redevelopment of the Sainsbury’s site in Winchmores Hill.
This is a totally irresponsible plan for the local area.

The effect on neighbouring roads & residents will be catastrophic at a time when we are all being encouraged to
be mindful of pollution and keeping the use of our car’s to a minimum.

Where will I shop? I hate the really big hyper stores & find them totally unworkable for someone of my age. It
would also mean I would have to do a longer journey by car in order to do my weekly shop.

The local infrastructure is not capable of coping with the extra traffic this development would cause, especially
with the cycle lines taking up valuable road space.

The space supports varied habitats for birds & insects and some of the trees are old. I can remember the
grounds when it was a school planning field .

This is just another example of Enfield Council being greedy in the face of trying to do their bit for the local
community. They are doing nothing for the community except ruin it for future generations and boost their
coffers!



